
TRASH CARTS CAN BE PLACED AT THE CURB THE NIGHT 

BEFORE AND NO LATER THAN 6AM THE DAY OF PICK UP 

    
  

Department of Public Works 
 

2023 HOLIDAYS FOR    

BURLINGTON TOWNSHIP         CHANGES TO TRASH COLLECTION AND RECYCLING SCHEDULE 

MEMORIAL DAY     INDEPENDENCE DAY     LABOR DAY     
MONDAY, MAY 29    TUESDAY, JULY 4     MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 4  
All collections will be delayed by 1 day  All collections will be delayed by 1 day   All collections will be delayed by 1 day  

Recycling will be collected Saturday     

THANKSGIVING DAY    CHRISTMAS DAY 
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 23   MONDAY, DECEMBER 25 
Thursday Trash Collection will be Friday   All collections will be delayed by 1 day 
Recycling will be collected Saturday       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Burlington Township’s curbside Spring Loose Leaf 
Collection is scheduled between March 27, 2023 - 
April 21, 2023.  Leaves in bags or containers cannot 
be collected but can be taken to the 
Compost/Recycling Facility. Loose leaves, no 
branches or twigs, must be placed at the curb.   
 

Tree branch collection will be broken down into 
sections according to trash routes.  Branches must be 
placed to the curb prior to the starting date in your 
section since the truck will only go through each 
street one time. Please visit the Township website at 
http://twp.burlington.nj.us/RecyclingCollection for 
updates to the schedule.  
 

Mattresses and box springs can go out with Bulk 
Collection only if wrapped in plastic. An appointment 
is required by calling the Public Works Office at 609-
239-5909, before placing it at the curb. These items 
can also be taken to the Compost/Recycling Facility, 
and do not have to be in plastic.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Heavy Pickup – For items such as refrigerators, wood 
furniture, air conditioners and other large appliances 
(wood, metal, or plastic items included) or anything 
that does not fit inside your trash cart. An 
appointment is required by calling the Public Works 
Office at 609-239-5909, before placing it at the curb. 
Computers and TV’s must go to the Compost Facility. 

All trash must be placed in Burlington Township Hot 
Stamped Carts. If you have a one-time overflow of 
trash, please hold it until your next regular collection 
day or drop off at Compost/Recycling Facility, during 
normal business hours. We recommend homeowners 
place a house number decal on their cart for identity.     

Burlington Township Compost/Recycling Facility 902 
Lake Avenue hours Wednesday - 11:30 am to 3:00 
pm, Thursdays and Friday – 7:30 am to 3:00 pm, 
Saturdays and Sundays – 8:00 am to 3:30 pm. PROOF 
OF RESIDENCY IS REQUIRED.  

http://twp.burlington.nj.us/RecyclingCollection

